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Andrew Leon

From: Erin Battersby <battersby17@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 9:36 PM
To: Mona Davis; Andrew Leon
Subject: Small Cell Installation

Dear Ms. Davis and Mr. Leon.  
 
I reside at 7618 E. Mercer Way, Mercer Island, WA 98040. I am concerned about the proposed small cell 
installation but regrettably could not attend this week's meeting..  
 
I am curious if there are plans to install a installation on the pole between my property and my neighbor's property. 
It is unclear from the map on the website whether that pole is a proposed location.  
 
While I do not object to the placement of a cell installation in concept, I am concerned that the proposed cell 
installation will be disruptively noisy. There are eagles and herons that fly around near out house (the eagles live in 
the tree at Clarke Beach Park) and I would hate for there to be disruption to these creatures. I am especially 
concerned about this given that I have noticed two eagles in the tree. I am hopefully they are a breeding pair.  
 
Can you please let me know if our pole is one which is one on which a cell installation is proposed. If so, may I be 
put in touch with someone so I can advocate for the quietest available option so as not to disturb the wildlife that 
make our Island so unique? 
 
Thank you in advance for your response. If my inquiry is more appropriately directed to the City Council, please let 
me know.  
 
Regards.  
 
Erin Battersby.  


